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Greetings! 

 

As Governor of the State of Illinois, I am pleased to welcome everyone gathered for Food 

Summit 2017 in Chicago.  

 

This event presents an exciting opportunity for everyone in attendance to join together with 

fellow members of your industry to share important information and ideas. As you reflect on 

your accomplishments made during the past year, I urge you to make plans for the future that 

will build on your past success.  I am certain that this conference will go a long way toward 

furthering your goals, both individually and collectively.  

 

During your stay, I also encourage you to explore and discover the many attractions that Illinois 

and the City of Chicago have to offer. On behalf of the people of the Land of Lincoln, I offer my 

best wishes for an enjoyable and productive conference and much continued success. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

          

          Bruce Rauner 

                                                                                      Governor, State of Illinois 

 

 


